
ATD Teaching & Learning Sub-team 

May 9, 2017 @ 3:30 p.m. 

Laura Lee Room 

Present: Dave Kietzmann, Ashley Hargrove, Jen Slavik, Dr. Ruth Lindemann, Stephanie 

Loveless, Dr. Stefanie Davis 

 A draft of the ticket to be used at the August Teaching Excellence Academy was 

reviewed. Hyphenation formatting will be updated on the ticket so that words are 

not split between lines.  

 Lunch table talking points will be shared with the group for review and feedback. 

Kathy will email this information. 

 The Teaching Excellence Academy evaluation questions will be shared with the 

team for review and feedback. Ashley will email this information. 

 Retention research provided by Dr. Ruth Lindemann on student mindset and 

changing student perception was shared using Google Drive. Team members will 

review the research and discuss at a future meeting. 

 A request for input from Student Services for mental health conditions training 

during a future in-service was discussed. Dr. Stefanie Davis mentioned having 

information on a similar training recently offered at another college. More 

information has been requested and will be emailed to the Teaching & Learning 

team for review once it is received. The team will provide a recommendation to 

Student Services at that time. 

 Next meeting: 

TBA 


